

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Teamsters Local Unions with Passenger Transportation Division Members

FROM: Rick Middleton, Director, IBT Passenger Transportation Division

DATE: March 23, 2021

RE: Division Membership Communication Committee

Brothers and Sisters.

We all know the 50,000 members in our Passenger Transportation Division have valuable experience and interesting stories to share about their careers in the industry as proud Teamsters. This is why the division is working on creating a platform to enable our members to share their stories in the hopes of engaging future Teamsters and building a stronger sense of community.

The first step in this process will be the creation of the Passenger Transportation Division Membership Communication Committee. The Committee will be expected to attend monthly meetings, stay in touch through email and social media, and work on stories for our Drive Up Standards Newsletter.

If you have members you would like to nominate to be a part of our committee, please give them this link and ask them to complete the survey. Interested members who have completed the survey will be invited to join our first Passenger Transportation Division Membership Communication Committee meeting in mid-April which will be scheduled according to the feedback from the survey.

If you have any questions, please contact Division Coordinator Christina Groves at cgroves@teamster.org or (443) 714-1813.

Link to member survey: https://forms.gle/SdhpgKAPrkwyuCee9

In Solidarity,

Rick Middleton

Director, IBT Passenger Transportation Division